
PENDLETON TRANSIT 

OPEN 
HOUSE

New transit facility 
and routes are possible

COMMUNITY OPEN HOUSE #2: Arrive at any time, stay as long as you’d like 
and talk to City staff again about these new projects

Another chance to weigh in: Learn more about the possible design ideas 
for the proposed new Bus Barn Facility and potential new bus routes 
planned for Pendleton.

June 2, 4:30PM-6PMPendleton Convention Center, Room 4

For more information about the Open House and the projects, please contact Karen Kendall, 
Transit Coordinator at karen.kendall@geodc.net or call Karen at 541-966-0201
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